
January 31, 2022 
Okaya & Co., Ltd. 

 

 

Donations for Malaysia Flood Damage 

 

We sincerely express our heartfelt sympathy to all those affected by the floods that 

occurred in Malaysia in December 2021, and wish them a quick recovery as soon as 

possible. 

 

Okaya & Co., Ltd. is pleased to announce that we will donate a total of approximately 500 

thousand Japanese yen along with OKAYA INTERNATIONAL (MALAYSIA) SDN BHD. 

 

 

  

1. Recipients:  Mercy Malaysia 

  

2. Companies that contributed: Okaya & Co., Ltd. and OKAYA INTERNATIONAL 

(MALAYSIA) SDN BHD. 
 

For reference: About Mercy Malaysia 

It is a non-profit organization established in Malaysia by Tan Sri Dr. Jemilah Mahmood in 

1999 with the purpose of providing medical services, and has about 500 members. 

 

Recently, the COVID-19 Pandemic Fund was established to carry out comprehensive 

disaster risk management support activities focusing on prevention, as well as support 

activities in collaboration with AMDA (Association of Medical Doctors of ASIA) for this flood 

damage. 


